
Weekly Newsletter 
‘Preparing our children for a world we know 

 and a world yet to be discovered.’

Keeping your child safe online 
We have shared before how brilliant technology can be for children and young 
people. It can be used to learn, play, socialise and express themselves in all 
sorts of different ways! Just as much as it can be amazing for them, it can also 
present serious dangers and risks that we as adults may find daunting, 
frightening or unbelievable.  

The National Crime Agency’s CEOP Education team have produced a range of 
fantastic and informative resources that we wanted to share with you. The 
information below relates specifically to protecting children and decreasing the 
risks they may face when online.  
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Remember that you can follow each year group’s Twitter feed and enjoy seeing what life at 
Cheadle Hulme Primary School is like for your child/children. Our Twitter handles are: 
@chpsnursery  @chpsrec @chpsyr1 @chpsyr2 @chpsyr3 @chpsyr4 and @chpsyr5 

http://www.twitter.com/chpsnursery
http://www.twitter.com/chpsrec
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr1
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr2
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr3
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr4
http://www.twitter.com/chpsyr5
http://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre


Ramadan / Eid al-Fitr  
This week, millions of Muslims in the UK and 
around the world began observing the holy 
month of Ramadan. It is the ninth month of the 
Islamic calendar and is a time of fasting, 
reflection, community and family. It is during this 
month that Muslims believe the first verses of 
the Quran - the holy book of Islam - were 
revealed to the Prophet Muhammad.  

During Ramadan, many Muslims fast during 
daylight hours, an act meant to encourage 
spiritual reflection and dedication to God. Whilst 
younger children will often not take part in this 
element of the month, we respect that some 
may want to and would encourage any parents/
carers in this situation to contact school and 
discuss how we can support this.  

This month concludes with the festival of Eid al-
Fitr (currently expected to be 10th April this 
year) which we will be celebrating in school 
during the first week back after the break. More 
details will be shared nearer the time, but if you 
would like to contribute to a discussion around 
planning for this event - or coming in to speak 
with the children about the festival - please 
come along to an informal meeting on Monday 
18th March at 9am. Please sign in at the School 
Office where a member of staff will meet you.  Dates for the Diary 

21st Mar - World Down Syndrome Day 

28th Mar - School Closes for Easter Holiday 

15th Apr - INSET Day 

16th Apr - School Reopens for Summer Term 

The full overview of key dates for the year 
ahead can be found here.   

CHPS PTA 

Article 2 - No Discrimination 
Mrs Bell led this week’s Rights Respecting 
Assembly linked to International Women’s 
Day. The children reflected on the great 
contributions women have made and continue 
to make to society, as well as recognising that 
there is still inequality in many parts 
of the world. 

The Summer Term has lots of exciting 
fundraisers planned.  
We’re asking for all families to take 2 minutes to 
share their feedback about the colour run and 
the traditional Summer Fair. Feedback is 
submitted anonymously and we genuinely 
welcome your honest views.  

Please complete this form to 
share your views.  

Thank you in advance, we will use the above 
feedback to support the PTA and school staff in 
planning the Summer Term events.  

We look fo rward to 
sharing next steps and 
planning meeting dates 
for these events - we’d 
love your input, however 
small. 

SAVE THE DATE

RUN
COLOUR

Afternoon of Saturday 15th June

Cheadle Town Football Club
More info and booking link coming soon!

 World Down Syndrome Day 
On Thursday, we will be celebrating World 
Down Syndrome Day, along with many others 
around the world, by inviting everyone to 
come to school wearing odd socks or just 
socks that will get you noticed! The idea 
behind this is that it starts a conversation that 
raises awareness of 
Down Syndrome.  

The children will learn 
more about this and 
the theme of ‘End the 
Stereotypes’ in our 
w h o l e s c h o o l 
assembly and through 
follow up discussions 
in class.   

https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-rights/
https://www.cheadlehulmeprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/Annual-School-Planner-2023-24-Dec-update.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/dFbtkHEtYV
https://forms.office.com/e/dFbtkHEtYV
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